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1st July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Staffing 2024 - 2025 
 
Before beginning with staffing for next year, we would like to wish Mrs Avril Burrows a very 
happy retirement from the end of this summer term.  We must thank her for her dedication 
to our school across the years.  She has been involved in shared class teaching, working 
part-time with another teacher; she was also our experienced SENCo for many years and 
over the last few years she has been very flexible with joining us on school trips 
(sometimes at short notice!) as well as covering classes to release teachers for subject 
leadership or management time.  We will all miss her very much and would like to wish her 
the very best of times for her retirement. 
 
Our teaching teams for the next academic year will be: 

Mrs K Koufopoulou will be working with SEND children across the school. 
 

On Thursday 11th July, children will have a transition morning with their new teachers. At 
the end of school that day, all teachers will be in their classrooms, if you would like to meet 
them. 
 
We are pleased to confirm that we will be fully staffed for September. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs H West 
Headteacher 

 Class Teachers Class TAs & HLTAs Transition Classes 

Year 3 Mr S Lee (3L) 
Miss S Hanks (3H) 

Mrs R Mooney 
Mrs L Smith 

3L to 4JG 
3H to 4D 

Year 4 Miss K Davidson (4D) 
Mrs P Jones 

& Miss J Green (4JG) 

Mrs R Phillips 
Mrs N Townend  

4JG to 5M 
4D to 5B 

 

Year 5 Miss J McComish (5M) 
Mrs R Broadhurst (5B) 

Mrs D Griffiths 
Mrs J Roberts 

5B to 6A 
5M to 6N 

Year 6 Mrs S Alexander (6A) 
Miss H Noad (6N) 

Mrs T Yeatman 
Mrs V Burrell 

Miss K Dyer/Mrs T 
Garden 
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